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March 7 & 8, 2020

Pastor – Rev. Frederick D. Daley 

(315) 530-8995 

Assisting Priest – Rev. Donald Kirby, SJ 

Emeritus Assisting Priest – Rev. Andrew L. Szebenyi, SJ 

Murray-Weigel Hall, 515 E. Fordham Rd., Bronx, NY 10458 

Email address:  aszebenyi@jesuits.org 
 

Pastoral Associate & Coordinator of Liturgy  

Meg Ksander 

 (315)395-9308 

(315)472-9934 x7 

ksander@allsaintssyracuse.org 

 

Pastoral Associate – Administration  

Peter Daino 

(315) 472-9934x6 

Peterdaino53@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Ministry–Sr. Maureen D’Onofrio,CSJ

 

 

Church Address: 1340 Lancaster Ave. 

Parish Office Address: 1342 Lancaster Ave. 

Office Telephone: (315) 472-9934 ext. 4 
Office Fax: (315) 472-9941 

Office Hours: Monday – Thursday 9am-2pm 

E-mail: parish@allsaintssyracuse.org 
 

 

Bishop Harrison Center space reservations: 

Contact:  Peterdaino53@gmail.com 

 

Website: www.AllSaintsSyracuse.org 

Webmaster: Crispin Ojwang 
Contact: webmaster@allsaintssyracuse.org 

      (315) 472-9934 x 9 

mosiecsj@gmail.com 
 

Office – Monica Sondej  

(315) 472-9934 x 4 

parish@allsaintssyracuse.org 
 
 

Coordinator of Pastoral Care – Barbara Hadley 

(315) 439-6240  

babcia07@gmail.com 

 

Director of Faith Formation – Kathy Gosh 

(315) 440-3018 

allsaintsfaithformation@syrdio.org 
 

 
Our Mission Statement 

In the spirit of Vatican II, All Saints Parish is an open 
and welcoming Catholic Christian Community, 

joyfully grounded in the Eucharist that strives to live 

the Gospel call to holiness and loving service to all. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULES 

Saturday  
3:00pm – Sacrament of Reconciliation 
4:00pm – Anticipated Mass 
  (Traditional Music) 
Sunday  
  9:00am – Sunday Mass (Gospel Choir) 
11:30am – Sunday Mass (Contemporary Music) 
 
Monday – Wednesday 
11:30am – Daily Mass 
Thursday – Friday 
11:30am - Communion Service 
 
Baptisms  –  Sr. Maureen (315) 472-9934 ext. 9 
Marriages – Father Daley (315) 530-8995 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

PARISH STAFF & MINISTRIES 

 
 INCLUSIVITY ~ DIVERSITY ~ CONTINUITY ~ EVANGELIZATION ~ GROWTH  

 

mailto:aszebenyi@jesuits.org
mailto:ksander@allsaintssyracuse.org
mailto:Peterdaino53@gmail.com
mailto:parish@allsaintssyracuse.org
mailto:Peterdaino53@gmail.com
http://www.allsaintssyracuse.org/
mailto:webmaster@allsaintssyracuse.org
mailto:mosiecsj@gmail.com
mailto:parish@allsaintssyracuse.org
mailto:babcia07@gmail.com
mailto:allsaintsfaithformation@syrdio.org


Second Sunday of Lent 

Gn 12:1-4; 2 Tm. 1:8b-10; Mt. 17:1-9 

 
Sat.   3/07: 4:00pm: Kay, George & Pam Garlach – 

                                                                      Family 

                          Talia Criollo – 15th B’day – Family 

Sun.  3/08: 9:00am: Msgr. Charles Brady – 

                                                      Dolores Brule  

       &  Molly Voorheis – Family 

                   11:30am: Matthew McGraw (healing) – 

                                                   Jeffrey McGraw 

Mon. 3/09:11:30am: Chan Auk Park (father) – 

                                                                Young Ju 

Tues. 3/10:11:30am: 

Wed. 3/11:11:30am: 

Thur.3/12: 11:30am: Samuel Pepe –  

                                      Amanda Webster & Family 

Fri. 3/13: 11:30am: 

Sat. 3/14: 4:00pm: Mary Jane McCormick – Family 

                               Arlene O’Malley Pfohl – Family 

Sun. 3/15: 9:00am: John Brulé – Dolores Brulé 

 

YOUR PARISH SUPPORT 

Contributions from  

                Feb. 22 & 23, 2020 – $4,362.00 

                Feb. 29 & Mar. 1, 2020 – $6,205.20 

will be reported in next week’s Bulletin 

ON-LINE GIVING:  At our Website: 

www.AllSaintsSyracuse.org look for the Notice on the 

General Announcements and Events tab.  Follow the 

link provided to set-up your account & begin making 

your regular Offertory payments online.  Questions?  

Contact:  Rita Reicher, Co-Chair of our Finance 

Committee at: 315-445-8809 

 

Separated/Divorced Support Group meets twice a 

month – the 1st and 3rd Monday.  Our next meeting 

will be March 16 at 6:30pm in the living room of All 

Saints Annex, the house on Lancaster Place adjacent 

to the church building.  Information, questions:  

Contact Pastor Janet Fechner at  

315-487-2324 or revjlf@twcny.rr.com 
 




Please send notices to be published in the Bulletin   

to  allsaintsbulletin@syrdio.org by 1pm on Tuesday 

of the week before. If more convenient or necessary, 

hard copy can be sent/brought to the Parish Office. 

Thank You!  
 

 

 

A Note  from  Barbara  Hadley … 

I have been asked, as part of the Staff, to share what 

my role is as Coordinator of Pastoral Care.  

In this Parish, the heart of this Ministry is the 

visitation of parishioners who are hospitalized, in 

Rehab, Nursing Homes, Assisted Living, or are 

homebound.  These visits are to let our parishioners 

know that they remain a part of the All Saints Family 

even when they are temporarily or permanently 

unable to be physically present at our Liturgies. The 

most appreciated part of the visit is receiving 

Eucharist and praying together as well as friendly 

conversation. At times, providing transportation to 

doctor appointments, or small errands may be done. 

Also as part of our Ministry, parishioners receive a 

weekly Bulletin sent out by our Dick Nabinger and 

Birthday or Sympathy cards are sent by our Cynthia 

Haythe as needed.  The book, The Next Place is 

given to parishioners who have lost a close family 

member as a remembrance from the Parish. 
 

Every Christmas and Easter, gift bags are assembled 

with a plant, cards and ornaments made by the 

children in Faith Formation, along with a copy of the 

daily reflection booklet.  These are distributed by 

members of the Parish. 
 

An extension of Pastoral Care is Outreach. The main 

project has been the receiving, unpacking, sorting 

and repacking of over 1400 winter clothing items 

and blankets provided by the Zumiez Foundation. 

This year our team packed boxes that were then 

distributed to 8 agencies in the community serving 

adults/children, particularly those who are homeless. 

We can always use more volunteers; visits usually 

are 30-60 minutes on a weekly or every two week 

basis. If interested, give me a call at 315-439-6240. 

Thanks! 
 



 

Tax Statements will be mailed upon 

request.  Please call 315-472-9934. 
 

 

Stewards of Justice + Peace will meet on  

Monday, Mar. 9 from 6-7pm in the Staff 

Room. The Meeting will end in time for the 

Lenten Book Study to begin. 
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UPDATE: Rescue Mission’s 

 Runaway & Homeless Youth Shelter Update: 
 

Thanks for your input last weekend concerning the 

Pastoral Council’s recommendation to give a 

$25,000 one-time gift to the Rescue Mission’s new 

Youth Shelter to be located in the former Dorothy 

Day House across the street from our church. The 

gift would come from a 10% tithe of the second of 

two bequests from our late Tom Tomzack’s estate: 

an unrestricted gift of $238,000. Results from your 

input: A total of 186 folks responded: 178 – Yes;     

6 – No. Two forms recorded comments, but 

indicated no preference or abstention.  
 

A couple of clarifications: 10% of $238,000 would, 

of course, be $23,800. The Pastoral Council decided 

on the final figure of $25,000. Also: Tom’s first 

bequest was restricted to use on the church & Annex 

buildings. This gift primarily provided funding for 

the addition to the church (the “Tomzack Room”). 

The later and separate gift of $238,000 was 

unrestricted and funded the purchase and installation 

of the new boiler in the Bishop Harrison Center. 



 

Parish Response to Coronavirus, Influenza, etc. 
 

As you know, in an attempt to avoid exposure to the 

various viruses of current concern, we have 

temporarily suspended the distribution of the 

Precious Blood from the shared Cup. Based on 

medical advice, we are further requesting that folks 

also suspend holding hands during the “Our Father” 

and refrain from shaking hands – or other physical 

contact – at the Sign of Peace. We have also emptied 

the Holy Water Fonts as another precaution. 

Traditionally, advice was to use ‘common sense’ 

which advised that if you’re not feeling well, avoid 

contact with others. More recently, we have learned 

that a person can be contagious 2 or 3 days before 

they develop symptoms. With a great number of 

children and seniors in our Parish – we are 

recommending an abundance of caution. Thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation! 



 

 

 

 

From Our Finance Committee: We are so thankful 

for our new boiler in the Bishop Harrison Center 

which is clearly more cost efficient: Alleluia! 

Alleluia!! 

January 2018 – $3,134.89 

January 2019 – $3,433.70 

January 2020 – $1,447.40 (with new boiler) 
 

We’re thankful too for your sustaining Offertory 

stewardship.  In the last several months, our ordinary 

income and ordinary expenses are about breaking 

even. In addition, the contributions to our various 

local and global outreach ministries, including those 

in our own parish is amazing!  For example, the gifts 

received for the two Congo projects following Papy 

Seruka’s, Dale Avers’ and Peter Daino’s mission trip 

now totals $18,560. Thank you very much! Asante sana!  


 

A most sincere thank you to our All Saints 

Parish Community for your incredible generosity in 

raising $702.00 for the White Ribbon Campaign.  I 

am sure Vera House will be most appreciative!  

God’s choicest blessings on your generosity in 

helping to reduce domestic and sexual abuse.   

Sr. Maureen 


SPECIAL LENTEN DEVOTIONS: 
 

SUNDAY, MARCH 8: 7:30pm: 

The Way of the Cross – presentation by 

Immaculate Heart Central School Mystery 

Players – St. Lucy’s Church.  
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 11: 6:30pm: 

Taizé Prayer Service – All Saints Church 
 

 

We extend our deepest sympathies to 

the families & friends of our Erlinda 

Monterosso, Joe Pfohl, Molly Voorheis, 

and Sharon  Rice (our Sue Chase’s 

sister), each of who entered eternal 

life over recent days. Knowing that 

they are in the fullness of life & God’s 

loving embrace, we pray with them 

for consolation  of  those who loved 

them here on earth & mourn their 

passing. May they rest in peace! 

Amen! 

Our Kathy O’Connell will teach a 6-week class at 

the BHC to help people gain success in dating 

and relationships, focused on insight and practical 

tools to increase self-esteem and confidence, 

break through perceived barriers, and empower 

the pursuit of nurturing relationships with healthy 

boundaries. For additional information, email 

Kathy@radiantbilities.com 
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LENT–PENTECOST Book study & faith- 

sharing.  Our group sharing continues this week.   

An updated list of groups, with times and places of the 

meetings, is in the back of church on the left side.  

For the second week of Lent, beginning Sunday March 

8, we will study Ch. 2 of Wallis’ book, Christ in Crisis, 

pp. 23-44. If you don’t have time to read all of it, these 

pages are especially recommended: pp. 23-25; 26-30; 

34-36; 38-40.    

    

    There is an online forum for people who cannot 

attend a group meeting, or anyone in a group who 

misses a particular meeting or would just like to 

continue the conversation with others.  You may plug 

into it with comments, questions, etc. when-ever it is 

convenient for you. Group leaders may want to share 

the insights of their group with others on the forum.  

 

     If you wish to join, please send an email to Casey 

Koons with your contact information --

casey.koons@gmail.com   Casey will send you the link 

to join the conversation. 

 

    Any other questions?  call or text Mary Jureller at 

315 382-8039;  email: giege39@gmail.com  For 

the third week of Lent, beginning Sunday March 15, 

we will study Ch. 3 of Wallis’ book, Christ in Crisis, 

pp. 44-86. If you don’t have time to read all of it, these 

pages are especially recommended: pp. 45-50, 60-72, 

81-86. 
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Caring for Our Common Home:  

“Praised be You, my Lord, through Sister 

Water, So useful, humble, precious and 

pure.” 

Consider the ways in which you can conserve the 

precious resource of water in your daily life. Best 

practices for conserving water can be found here: 

http://bit.ly/ConserveWater2020 

75% of water used indoors is in the bathroom, & 

25% of this is for the toilet. The average toilet uses 

4 gallons per flush. You can invest in a ULF (ultra-

low flush) toilet which will use only 2gpf. OR: you 

can install a simple tank bank, costing about $2, 

which will save .8gpf. Using simple methods like 

tank banks, low-flow showerheads & faucet aerators 

you can retrofit your home for under $50. By using 

water-saving features you can reduce your in-

home water use by 35%!  On a daily basis, the 

average household, using 350 gallons per day, 

could save 125 gallons of water per day. The 

average individual, currently using 70 gallons per 

day, could save 25 gallons of water per day! 

St. Patrick & St. Joseph Celebration: 

Saturday, March 28: 5-7pm  

St. Daniel’s School Cafeteria (3004   

                  Court St.)  
 

Food & Entertainment: Tickets: $15/individual or 

$25 for two; $5 for children under 10; free for 

children under 5. PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE 

FRANCISCAN NORTHSIDE MINISTRIES & 

POVERELLO CLINIC. All Are Welcome!  
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